Hello,

| am sending the e-mail regarding the Proposed Trail from Yonge Street to Rita’s Avenue staff report #
2020-86.

| have been living at 280 Tom Taylor Cres for many years now, and we have been dealing with this
backyard uncertainty since 2014 for something that no one wants. We have been maintaining the
property for 13 years, perhaps the town could sell the homeowners this property and everyone moves
forward.

From ALL our past petitions your know how we feel and what challenges this trail will bring to our
backyards and our lives. Please have mercy and do the right thing.

Thanks.

Glen Sparkes
Erlinda Sparkes.



